

Business Insurance Employee Benefits Auto Home

July 20, 2017

Steve Zaccard City of St. Paul Fire Department 645 Randolph Ave. St. Paul, MN 55102

Dear Steve,

The Hartford is pleased to support the City of St. Paul Fire Department. In this capacity, The Hartford has committed \$10,000 to support fire safety education efforts and programming.

We ask that the funds from this grant be leveraged within one calendar year from the grant date of July 20, 2017 and to provide a formal report within this grant timeframe as how the funds were leveraged. The parameters of this grant can be customized to your individual needs, and may include, but are not limited to, fire safety awareness and education within the community and local schools.

We ask that our company be referred to as The Hartford in any materials you publish regarding this commitment and to have the opportunity to review prior publication. Payment will be processed in the amount of \$10,000 shortly.

We look forward to our new partnership. On behalf of The Hartford and its Junior Fire Marshal program, thank you for your commitment to keeping children fire safe.

Sincerely

Kathleen Weitz

Corporate Sustainability

The Hartford